
 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 2023 

On your child’s Christmas party day, they may wear party clothes to school.  Please 

remember that the remainder of the day will be normal activities so please ensure it is 

not their best clothes and that footwear is comfortable and appropriate.   

On Christmas Party day the children will have lunch as normal. In addition to their 

lunch please provide your child with an individual party bag/plate/additional lunch 

box with the following items. Don’t forget to label the container with your child’s 

name.  

• Packet of crisps or something similar  

• Savoury snack (sausage roll/dippers/mini sausages)  

• Sweet snack (mince pie/cake/chocolate biscuit)  

• Piece of fruit (clementine/apple) 

Please ensure that no nuts or products containing nuts are included in your child’s 

party food.   

• Tuesday 12th December – Year 1 

• Wednesday 13th December – Year 2 and Year 5 

• Thursday 14th December – EYFS and Year 4 

• Friday 15th December – Year 3 and Year 6 

 

Thank you  

 

                    


